POOL INFORMATION

As noted in a previous Orleans Court Annual Owners Meeting, after lengthy discussion, owners present at the meeting voted unanimously for the use of pool tags in our courtyard and pools. This had previously been discussed at a Board of Directors meeting as a result of incidents reported from unit owners about unauthorized guests using our pool. Pool tags were used at Orleans Court in years past, and we will re-start that practice. As a reminder, only owners, authorized renters, and guests of owners who have immediate access to the owner’s unit may use our pool. Additional pool rules are listed on our Orleans Court website: www.orleanscourtoc.org Each Orleans Court unit will be allocated six tags. Should a tag be lost, replacements can be ordered at a cost of $50 each through Mana-Jit.

